H & R WATERWORKS, INC.
OFFICES: 3242 CAPITOL BLVD. SE SUITE B TUMWATER, WA 98501
MAIL: PO BOX 542 EAST OLYMPIA WA 98540
(360) 357-3277  (360) 357-3758 FAX

May 21, 2008

Ms. Carole Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia WA 98504

RE: LSN and Replacement Pages for Docket # UW-080631

Dear Ms. Washburn:

On April 14, 2008, H&R Waterworks, Inc., (H&R or Company), filed with the Utilities and
Transportation Commission (commission) tariff revisions.

WAC 481-110-425 requires thirty days’ notice to customers prior to the effective date of the
tariff. The tariff sheets bear an issue date of April 11, 2008, and an effective date of June 1,
2008. This date recognizes the required 30-day statutory notice. The Company requests less
‘than statutory notice because the revised rate design agreed on between Company and
Commission Staff is significantly different from what was originally noticed to customers, for
example, a third usage block being added.

WAC 481-110-425 requires notice to customers or publication of the increase sought in this
filing. Granting the Company’s less than statutory notice request also requires an exemption
from WAC 481-110-425. For the same reason the Company identified for seeking less than
statutory notice, the Company seeks an exemption from the notice requirements.

Since the proposed tariff revisions appear to be fair, just, reasonable and sufficient, and less
than statutory notice is consistent with the publlc mterest it is appropriate that the Commission
grant the Company’s request.

In addition to a LSN petition requést, we would like to have the following pages be submitted
as replacement pages for Docket # UW-080631.

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 360-239-2694 or 360-357-3277.

Resdactiully,

- A
Stéphen L. Harringt
President



